
Shrine~J for Children® 

November 14, 2018 

Via Email: publicnoticemailbox@cms.hhs.gov 
Department of Health and Human Services 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Midwest Division Survey and Certification Chicago Regional Office 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, IL 60601-5519 

To Whom It May Concern: 

International Headquarters 

Pediatric Specialty Care 

JOHN P. McCABE 
Executive Vice President 

2900 North Rocky Point Dr. 
Tampa, FL 33607 
Direct: 813.281.8111 
Fax: 813.281.8174 
E-mail: jmccabe@shrinenet.org 
shrinershospitalsforchildren.org 

Shriners Hospital for Children -Twin Cities located at 2025 East River Pkwy, Minneapolis, MN 
55414, will no longer participate in the Medicare program (Title XVIII of the Social Security Act) 
effective December 1, 2018. The agreement between Shriners Hospitals for Children in Twin 
Cities and the Secretary of Health and Human Services will be terminated effective December 1, 
2018. No payment will be made by the Medicare program under this agreement for covered 
services furnished to patients who may be admitted on or after December 1, 2018. 

Effective December 1, 2018, Shriners will continue to provide physician services for children at 
the same location, doing business under the duly registered name, Shriners Healthcare for 

rs Hospitals l 

Children, but it will no longer operate as a hospital. 

Please contact the undersigned if more information is needed. 
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